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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Inc.
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
May 9, 2006
Dr. Richard Hughes

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Dr. Hughes:

Please consider the following as a report of projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.

There are no action items to be submitted this month.   



1. CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
The following is a brief description of the status of the two remaining open contracts on this project:

Site Work Bid Package “A” (Phillips Brother Construction):    Completion of outstanding concrete work under this contract was performed during recent Spring break. Work not presently complete under this contract consist of; completion of grading, completion of seeding (and grass growth), reworking of top coat of asphalt with related striping and completion of certain punch list items.

It is my understanding from Eddie Hawkins that the remedial asphalt work has been scheduled for June.
Building Bid Package “B” (McNutt Construction):   The major portion of punch list work and maintenance items have been completed during recent Spring break.   A final inspection on this project was made by David Wyatt and Larry Gream recently.  A very minor number of punch list items remain.  I plan to present a BG-4 for this portion of the project in the June board meeting.

2.  RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Owner/Contractor agreements have been sent to Department of Education and Whittenberg Construction Company for review and/or signature.  A meeting with the contractor is schedule on site for May 10th.

Bond issue for this project is due to be sold May 11th.  Very shortly after that the construction contract should be executed and a notice to proceed should be given to the contractor.  



3.  JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL ORCHESTRA LIFT:
This project is complete with the exception of submission of close-out documents from the contractor.

4. FACILITIES SURVEY

We continue in our process of completing the state forms.

5. RING ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

A trip is being scheduled to visit other newly constructed elementary schools to determine certain design parameters for the new school.  I am available to make this trip when scheduled.  

Eddie Hawkins and I are preparing a drawing to show the feasibility of having an elementary and a middle school adjacent to each other and to determine if additional land will be required. 



If you should have any questions or should you need additional information please call.

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream

c:  
Bill Day,

         David Wyatt
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